
 

 

Sherburn  High  School 
 

 

Headteacher:  Ms Miriam Oakley  
 

Garden Lane, Sherburn In Elmet, Leeds, LS25 6AS 
Tel: 01977 682442 

Web: www.sherburnhigh.co.uk       Email: admin@shs.starmat.uk 
 

 

Dear parents, carers and students, 
 

As we approach the last week of school, I thought it was important to update you about our end of 
term plans, and our plans for September 2024. 
 

Preparation for the End of Term: 
 

Week Beginning Monday 17th July 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

School as 
normal 

Sports Day School as normal School as 
normal 

Lessons periods 
1 – 3 

 

Period 4 – 
Celebration 
event 
 

School closes at 
12:15 p.m. 

All students to wear PE 
kit (with House polo 
shirts if available) 

“Sherbies” presentation 
evening for invited 
guests  

Non-Uniform for 
all students 

 

*A tuck shop will be running on Tuesday during the afternoon of Sports Day – all proceeds from 
this will go to support the Selby Food Bank.  Students will need cash to purchase items from the 
tuck shop. 
 

Returning to school in September 2024 

 

Please see below for the dates each year group returns to school 
 

Monday 2ndSeptember Year 12 Registration part one (see separate letter) 

Tuesday 3rd September Years 11 and 7 return  

Wednesday 4th 
September 

All Year groups return 

 

Y13 Induction am, Y12 Induction for SHS & TGS Collaborative 
students pm  

Thursday 5th September Post 16 lessons begin  

 

As a reminder all students will return in their traditional school uniform (blazers and shirts) and will 
require full equipment (details are on our website and in student planners). 
 



 

I am pleased to share with you that from September our Catering Team will join with other STAR 
MAT schools and become a member of STAR Eats!  Please keep an eye out next week for a letter 
about this and our new, exciting menu updates. 
 

Thank you as always for your ongoing support –  
 

Kind regards, 
Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher 

 


